
Festival Of Freshmen "Here we are!2019" 
On October 29, 2019 an annual festival of freshmen "Here we are!" was held at 

the Pedagogical Institute. 

Students impressed the audience with their dancing skills, took part in various 

competitions for creativity and improvisation and showed themselves to be active, 

creative and positive. 

Freshmen traditionally joined the writing of the symbolic chronicle of the Institute, 

placing photos of their groups on its pages and imprinting their names in the 

history of the Pedagogical Institute for a long time! 

A pleasant surprise was a vocal greeting from the second year student Daria 

Hasyuk, a dance flashmob from the Student Council of PI and inspiring words 

from Mrs. Olga Kotenko. 

There were also sweet gifts for all participants of the festival. 

Thank you to everyone who was involved in this incredible celebration! 

 

http://pi.kubg.edu.ua/proinstitut/novyny/podii/3152-festyval-pershokursnykiv-os-my-iaki-2019.html

